
June 16,2022

Sharon Stief Chief Deputy
Manatee County Elections Office

RE: Withdrawal from Manatee County School Board Dist. 4 Race

Hi Sharon,

Good afternoon. As just discussed on the telephone, please accept this letter
to inform you that I am withdrawing from the Manatee County School Board
District 4 race. Please proceed with action to show "Withdrawn" on the
"Local Candidates & Committees" section of the www.VoteManatee.com
website.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at (941)312-1463.
Thanks.

Sincerely,


